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Award-Winning Davis Graveyard Lights Up in Early October 
Milwaukie display featured in Haunted Attraction Magazine 

 
MILWAUKIE, Ore. — The Davis Graveyard, a popular and award-winning local 
Halloween attraction, located at 8703 SE 43rd Avenue, will light up its annual 
display officially starting Monday, October 5th.   Preview week will be Monday 
September 28 through Sunday October 4th.  
 
With new additions to its traditional graveyard theme, the Davis Graveyard will 
have lights-only on Monday-Thursday from dusk to 10 p.m., and will feature full 
light, sound, video, animation and fog effects (weather permitting) on Friday 
and Saturday nights from dusk to 11 p.m. Sundays until 10 p.m. The graveyard 
was recently featured in Haunted Attraction Magazine as a must-see Home 
Haunt. 
 
Their annual open house is scheduled for Sunday, October 11, from noon to 5 
p.m., and serves as a fundraiser for the Milwaukie High School dance team. 
Dancers will perform and food and beverages will be sold to support the 
program.  Southeast 43rd Avenue will be closed from Johnson Creek Boulevard 
to SE Roswell Street for the duration of the event. 
 
On Halloween night, the Milwaukie High School dance team will perform from 5 
p.m. to 11 p.m. Once again, SE 43rd Avenue will be closed from Johnson Creek 
Boulevard to SE Roswell for the safety of the trick-or-treaters and graveyard 
fans. The display will remain up through Friday, November 6th. 
 
For more information on the 2009 display, visit www.davisgraveyard.com. 
 
NOTE: Local media are invited to visit the house as a possible news location for 
Halloween season coverage. Call Jeff Davis at 503-998-2239 for more 
information.  
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